


 

 
 

Implementation Plans, and their associated Annual Progress Reports, provide a succinct, 
transparent, fair and balanced approach for reporting on the implementation of NASCO’s 

Resolutions, Agreements and Guidelines by the Parties / jurisdictions. The most recent 
Implementation Plans and Annual Progress Reports submitted by Parties / jurisdictions can be 
found on the NASCO website. 

Marine Science 

The International Atlantic Salmon Research Board (the Board) is a body, established by and 
reporting to the Council of NASCO, to promote collaboration and co-operation on research 
into the causes of marine mortality of Atlantic salmon and the opportunities to counteract this 
mortality. A range of marine science projects are co-ordinated and collated. 

Through the European Union ‘Grants for an action’ programme, NASCO administers and is 
the financial co-ordinator for the SMOLTrack Projects. In this set of projects, salmon scientists 
have tagged and tracked salmon smolts and kelts with both acoustic, radio and PIT tags. To 
date, nine countries are participating and the project covers the entire distribution area within 
the European Union (from Portugal in the south to Finland in the north). 

The ‘Inventory of Research Relating to Salmon Mortality in the Sea’ (the Inventory) was 
established in 2002 and is updated annually. It is a tool that may be used in the development 
of research priorities for potential funding and in better co-ordinating existing research efforts. 
It can be found on the Board’s website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://nasco.int/conservation/third-reporting-cycle/
https://salmonatsea.com/research-inventory/

